
Forncett Annual Parish Meeting 
19 April 2018 at 7pm 
Forncett Village Hall 

 

 

1. Preliminaries:  The Parish Council Chairman, Brian Frith, welcomed all to the meeting. 
 
 The Chairman introduced members of the Council - Bev Humphreys, Gilly Barnes, Andrew 

Coleman, Sarah Allen and Graham Gale. Eleven members of the Public were present.   
 
 Apologies had been received from Dawn Welsby and Barry Duffin.  
 
2. Reports:    Questions / comments were taken after each report. 
 
 Reports were received from: District Council (from Barry Duffin, read by Brian Frith), 

Footpath Warden from John Wilde, Forncett Churches (from Graham Prior, read by Sarah 
Allen), Forncett Art Group from Gill Starkie, Forncett Tree Warden (from Robert Hosea 
read by Bev Humphreys), Forncett Village Hall from Anne Frith, Forncett Parish Council 
from Brian Frith, Forncett Methodist Church from Ethel Coleman, Forncett Bowls Club 
from Andrew Coleman, Forncett History Group from John Webster, Tharston & District WI 
from Gilly Barnes,  E noticeboard from Su Leavesley, Forncett Flyer from Su Leavesley, 
Flyer finances from April Carlin, Diggers & Dibblers from Sarah House, Forncett CE VA 
Primary School (from Judith Jones, read by Brian Frith), Forncett Allotment Association 
(from Richard Allard, read by Graham Gale) and the Wymondham & Attleborough Talking 
Newspaper and Co-op Member Pioneer from Tony Vale.   
 

3. Other Matters: 
  
 John Webster reported that the Forncett End Residents Association is still in existence but 

that steps will be taken to wind it up as it has ceased to have a function. If anyone has any 
relevant information or paperwork, please get in touch with John.  

 
4. The Annual Parish Meeting closed at 8.30pm.  
 

 
 

 


